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Value Statements.  He clarified that the revisions to the policy are not connected to the 
refresh of the Strategic Plan; that work will come later.  Rather, these revisions are 
necessary because the College received approval to offer its first ever BA degree in 
respiratory care.  The degree still needs to go through a process, including the development 
of curriculum, and approvals from ACCJC, Bay Area Consortium, and CoARC (accrediting 
agency for RCP).  Dean Debra Kaczmar reported that she will be working with many to 
accomplish this work and the plan is to offer the program in fall 2025.  The Council 
congratulated Debra and her team for their outstanding work. BP 1200 will return to the 
Council for consideration of approval at the next meeting.  
 

5. New Governance Structure  
David Beymer motioned to approve the new governance structure as amended by Dr. Brian 
Lofman.  Shawn Pullum seconded the motion.  The motion carried with no opposition.   
 
Chair Jason Hough thanked Dr. Brian Lofman for his many suggestions and he said that the 
structure of councils aligns with the new accreditation standards.  
 
He reported that the Academic Senate approved the new structure on April 11, 2023 with the 
additions presented 


